
 
 

2nd  November, 2023 
 
Corporate Relationship Department      The Manager - Listing 
M/s. BSE Limited            M/s. National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Dalal Street, Fort        “Exchange Plaza”, Bandra – Kurla Complex 
Mumbai 400 001.        Bandra (E) Mumbai 400 051 
 
Scrip Code: 524816         Scrip Code: NATCOPHARM 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub:- Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure                                              

           Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

 

NATCO Pharma Limited is pleased to announce the successful completion of United States 

Food and Drug Administration’s (USFDA) inspection of the firm’s compliance to 

Pharmacovigilance requirements with zero observations.  

 

NATCO’s Pharmacovigilance Department, at its Corporate Office in Hyderabad, was inspected 

from October 30, 2023 to November 1, 2023. The Pharmacovigilance procedures of NATCO 

for its products marketed globally and particularly, in USA, were inspected and found to 

comply with USFDA’s requirements. 

 

This is for your information and records. 

 

Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For NATCO Pharma Limited 
 
 
Ch. Venkat Ramesh 
Company Secretary & 
Compliance Officer 
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